

HGSA Meeting 10/20/21

- Update on Book Sale Revenue
 - Roaring success, made \$610
 - Full steam ahead for a book sale in the spring
- Book Sale Feedback
 - A way to take cards. Anything under \$5 if you have a card swiper, wouldn't make anything off of it (take 30%)
 - A cash app in addition to Venmo? Paypal or others
- Merchandising Sub-Committee
 - Help with getting shirts done, choosing which design, what shirts to put them on
 - Will have designs when Alex comes back from fall break
 - Can we buy merch? Yes, ask Emily. Cash box has prices, shirts are in the book room
- Conference Food Sub-Committee
 - Looking at receipts from 2020 conference, given list of approved menus to approve
 - Not necessary to get done ASAP, but some funding sources need receipts
 - Keynote confirmed
 - Will we have to rent anything to rent the rooms for the French House? Probably not. They have tables and stuff there. Will they have audio-visual stuff? Will ask
 - Call for papers draft linked
 - Trying to update info on the blog
 - PD- set for rest of semester, nailing things down for event in November. AHA career division going to talk to us about careers.
- Reminder to Fill Out Google Forms
 - Sent links twice
 - In November, wants to do academic development stuff
 - Will be on Zoom most likely
 - Update display downstairs, create grad student directory
- Graduate Handbook Ideas
 - Usually passed out at conference
 - In the middle of making big changes right now to the curriculum, so they can't hand it out right now
 - If you have ideas, let Derek know
- General Questions and Concerns
 - Contact Katie (kbail54) to add stuff to the newsletter